
SOLIHULL METROPOLITAN BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 

The Metropolitan Borough of Solihull (Dickens Heath Road, Dickens Heath) 
(20mph Maximum Speed Limit) Order 2025 

 
Statement of Reasons 

 

Planning approval has been granted for a new private development on the site formally known as 
Wharf Farm in Dickens Heath. As part of the planning conditions, it is necessary for the existing 
20mph speed limit to be extended to encompass the access to the new properties.  

Due to the demographic of the highway at this location the speed limit will be extended to the rural 
side of the canal bridge so that visibility of the speed limit signs is clear.  

It is recommended that a Traffic Regulation Order to introduce the revised speed limit as shown on 
Plan 9623 is advertised and, if no objections received, implemented. 

PAUL TOVEY 
Head of Highway Management 
Solihull Metropolitan Borough Council 
Manor Square, Solihull, B91 3QB 
tro@solihull.gov.uk  
  
7 March 2025 
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